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CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES 
WATER - SEWER - STORM 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

Fax (608) 789-7592 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:      Board of Public Works   

From: Bernard Lenz, Utilities Manager 

Date:  5-1-2020 

Subject: Brick and Sandbag Sales Policy Memo Update 

 

The reconstruction of several brick streets in 2020 and coming years, plus the need to get bricks out of the 

way of the coming WWTP improvements has us looking at the policy on the sale of these bricks to the 

public.  This policy also covers sandbags.   

 

The policy has not been updated for over 15 years and needed several updates.  The board is being asked 

to approve the revise, updated policy attached.  A redline version of the changes made to the old policy is 

attached to aid in your review. 

 

Please note storage of the bricks is being moved to the MSC. 
 

Thank You. 
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